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Dear Parents and carers 
 
Thank you to all those who supported our children as they sang in 
church on Wednesday morning. The congregation were delighted to 
see so many members of our school community in attendance: nearly 
£1000 was raised for Macmillan Cancer Support.  
 
If you were not able to attend our Phonics Workshop which was held 
on Tuesday, please get in touch with Miss Brown and she will pass on 
any information that was shared.  
 
There will be another parent workshop next Monday led by Mr Ander-
son and Mr Rodrigues giving advice on how to support your child in 
maths.  This will focus on key stage 2.  Please come along. 
 
It was lovely to see Reverend Stroma resume her visits to school on 
Tuesday afternoon to lead Collective Worship. We are always pleased 
to see her and enjoy our worship sessions with her. Reverend Stroma 
also regularly supports our RE lessons and undertakes attendance at meetings, training sessions and monitoring 
visits in her role as a Governor. This year she will be working closely with Reverend Emma James who we hope to 
see more often. Gerri Elliott, one of our newer Governors, joined us for Celebration Collective Worship this morn-
ing and we were delighted to share with her our certificates and positive noticing tags. 

Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 

All Saints Owls Wrap Around Care discount 

From Monday, there will be a 10% discount for younger siblings at 

Wrap Around Care clubs: 

 

Breakfast club from 7.30– beginning of school Tuesday , Wednes-

day and Thursday 

£9 for first child and £8.10 for siblings 

 

After School Club from 3.30pm to 5pm Monday to Thursday 

£10 for the first child and £9 for siblings 

 

After School Club from 3.30pm to 5.45pm  

£11 for the first child and £9.90 for siblings 



Upcoming Events: 

Monday 6th October:  Maths workshop 

Monday 8th October:  Mars Class to Born of the 

Forest 

Friday 10th October:  School photographs  

Thursday 16th October:  Harvest Supper at All 

Saints Church 5– 7pm 

Thursday 23rd October—SCHOOL CLOSES AT 

3.30PM FOR HALF TERM 

Monday 10th November: Sun Class visit to York 

Chocolate Story 

Tuesday 18th November:  Sun Class visit to St 

Aidan’s to watch performance of Fame 

 

CLASS SHARING ASSEMBLIES 

Sun Class: Friday 7th November 3pm 

Saturn Class: Friday 14th November 3pm 

Mars Class: Friday 21st November 3pm 

Jupiter Class: Friday 28th November 3pm  

Our readers of the week were Roen and Albie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our writer of the week was Alex 

 

 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to: 

Mars Class: Ava for Respect 

Saturn Class: Joshua for Positivity 

Jupiter Class:  Lily for Positivity 

Sun Class: Adam for Perseverance 

There were also lots of positive noticing tags given out 

in our Celebration Worship this morning. These are 

hanging on our  ‘We have Noticed’ wall and will go 

home with children at half term. 

 
All Saints Church Services 

Sunday 5th October 

11am BCP Holy Communion 

8.30am to 9.30am 


